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Hennr, Bertha

_ = ==
From: Deborah Tarrant <dtarrant@townofhillshorobeach.com>
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 2:38 PM
To: Fisher, Lamar; Rich, Nan; Furr, Beam; Bogen, Mark; Udine, Michael; Geller, Steve; Ryan,
Tim; Sharief, Barbara; Holness, Dale
Cc: Mac Serda, Town Manager; Jay Szesnat; DJ Doody; Meyers, Andrew; Henry, Bertha
Subject: Proposed Police Review Board - URGENT

Importance: High

External Email Warning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system.
Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the
name) as legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to
ETSSecurity@broward.org.

It has been brought to my attention that at tomorrow’s County Commission meeting, a vote is
planned regarding a proposed Police Review Board. If | understand correctly, this Board would have
jurisdiction over independent (non-BSO) departments as well as BSO. If that is the case, and non-BSO
police departments would be subject to review by this proposed Board, why was input regarding this
Board not solicited from the municipalities who fund their own law enforcement agencies?

| strongly request that this item be tabled from tomorrow’s agenda. | ask that the Departments that
would be affected by this proposed Board be invited to participate in establishing this Board. | have
no objection to creating a Police Review Board, however, the composition of the Board must be
vetted to EXCLUDE activists and politically motivated organizations and to INCLUDE only unbiased law
enforcement professionals.

Respectfully,

rDQ@

Deb Tarrant, Mayor
Town of Hillsboro Beach




